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Friday 19th January 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
                             I hope your child has settled easily into the term after the Christmas holidays.   
 
You may have already heard the news regarding our Vice-Chair of the Board of Governors, Rev Bill 
Adair; Rev Adair was awarded a ‘Medal of the Order of the British Empire (BEM)’ in the New Year 
Honours List by His Majesty, the King.  
 
Rev Adair was awarded this Honour as Rector of St Columba's Parish, Portadown for services to the 
Church of Ireland and to the community in Portadown. 
 
As a Board of Governors and as a school community, we would like to offer our congratulations to 
our friend and Governor on this wonderful achievement.   
 
Rev Adair works tirelessly for our school and for the local community and we agree whole-heartedly 
that this was well deserved.   
 
Thank you for all that you have done and continue to do, Rev Adair! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
                                               
Mr Arnold Hatch                                     Mr Andrew Frizzell                                        
Chair of the Board of Governors                                Principal                                                     
 
 
 
 


